11 February 2016
NOTICE

iwe]es o> Attention Students!!!

All students who participated in the workshop on “Social
Surfing” conducted by CSR-Facebook on 27 August 2015
are hereby informed that a team from CSR is travelling to
NewYork in March to participate in the 60" Commission
on the Status of Women Event.

One student per College (only those who attended the
workshop) will be selected as a member of the delegation.
The trip is an all-expense paid trip for U:’:.days.

Criterion of Selection: Testimonials about the workshop
and Social Surfing in general — 500 words.

Last date for submission online is 15 February, 2016
(Monday)
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